
Second Walk-Through 

We are offering an optional second walk-through for the Prisco Sound System RFP on Friday, February 
16, 2018 at 2:00 p.m.  

This invitation is to vendors who attended the first walk-through ONLY. 

Please let us know if you are planning to attend by calling Jeremy Andersen 630-897-0516. 

 

 

 


